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National Institutes of Health
Freedom of Information Office
Building 31, Room 5B-35

31 Center Drive, MSC 2107
Bethesda, Maryland 20892-2107
phone: (301) 496-5633

fax: (301) 4024541

VIA Email sent to eh@pricklyresearch.com

October 10, 2014

Edward Hammond
Prickly Research
3103 Powell Circle
Austin, TX 78704

Re: FOI Case No. 42908
Dear Mr. Hammond:

This is a partial response to your September 11, 2014, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request addressed to the National Institutes of Health (NTH), which was received by the NIH
FOIA Office that same day. You requested copies of all response letters to reports of incidents
received by NIH under the NIH Guidelines from January 1, 2014 to the present.

Upon receipt of your request we searched the files of the Program on Biosecurity and Biosafety
Policy within the NIH Office of the Director for responsive records. Attached are 216 pages of
documents responsive to your request. Please be advised that additional records are currently
under review and we will make further releases as the documents are prepared for release.

Sincerely,

Timoth{ Redmond
Freedom of Information Specialist, NIH

Attachments: 216 pages



